
This report was prepared by the Cecil Williams Civil Rights Museum staff and submitted 
to the City of Orangeburg. The information supplied has not been verified by the City of 
Orangeburg to date. However a complete audit of all expenditures will be done the City
Finance Department. - Submitted by: Angela Terry, Grants Administrator




